
                                Sabre Scoop             Friday, February 9, 2024 

Correction: No School Friday, February 16 or Monday, February 19 
 
There will be no school on February 16 or February 19 due to invitation-only parent/guardian 
conferences and Presidents’ Day. Last week’s newsletter had the wrong dates. We apologize for 
the confusion. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mini-Carnival Out of Uniform  
 
Students who donated items to the mini-carnival during Catholic Schools Week were given out of 
uniform passes.  Those students in kindergarten through grade 4 may be out of uniform on Monday, 
February 12 and those students in grades five through eight may be out of uniform on Tuesday, 
February 13. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 February Meeting 
The February PTA meeting will be in person on Thursday, February 15 at 7:00 in Ursuline Hall. All are 
welcome to attend! Come hear about the events we have planned! 
 
 

 



Uniform Reminder: NO shorts until April. 
 
Even though the weather has been getting warmer, students may NOT wear shorts until we return 
from spring break.  We go outside for recess in the late morning and often the temperature is still in 
the 40s.  Please do NOT send students to school in shorts.  They will be sent to the office to call home 
for pants or they will miss their recess. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Catholic Education Fund Scholarships 
 
Each year there is an application period for elementary students, grades preschool-8, to apply for 
tuition assistance scholarships through the Archdiocese of Cincinnati. The current deadline to 
apply is February 25, 2024. To apply, families will need to fully complete a FACTS Grant and Aid 
application by inputting financial information (such as sources of income, assets, and household 
expenses) including their prior year tax return and W2s. FACTS then uses an internally built 
calculation to determine financial need based on the family’s ability to pay. Please note that a 
student is not eligible to receive a CEF Scholarship if he or she is on an Ohio EdChoice 
Scholarship or Jon Peterson Special Needs Scholarship that covers their full tuition balance. CEF 
funds can only be applied to a remaining tuition balance beyond the EdChoice or Jon Peterson 
scholarships. The CEF funds are not able to be applied to any outstanding fees or back owed 
tuition. 
 
Awarding determinations will be made by the end of February and notification letters are sent to 
the family via USPS mail. Each school is provided a listing of awarded students and will receive 
payment in the fall of each year, after enrollment is verified. 
 
https://online.factsmgt.com/grant-aid/inst/3GVVG/landing-page  
 
We encourage all families to apply for the tuition assistance scholarship through the Archdiocese 
and the state of Ohio.  If the state of Ohio does not award a family full scholarship, the Catholic 
Education Fund can apply to remaining tuition owed. 

https://online.factsmgt.com/grant-aid/inst/3GVVG/landing-page


 

*Registration for La Salle summer camps is now open! With a variety of camps for athletics, academics 

and arts, there is a camp for everyone! Register today at 

➡https://www.lasallehs.net/forms/summer-camps/ 

We are also excited to announce our Future Lancer Lifting Program registration is now live! The Future 

Lancer Lifting Program is available to all registered students of the Class of 2028, and new this year, 

rising 8th graders - the Class of 2029! Register here for the Future Lancers Lifting Program ➡ 

https://www.lasallehs.net/quick-links/future-lancers-lifting/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.lasallehs.net/quick-links/future-lancers-lifting/


  Spelling Bee Champions! 
 
Congratulations to our spelling bee champions – 1st place, Brady McCabe and 2nd place, James 
Vondrell! 
 
Students in grades 6 through 8 competed in classroom spelling bees. The winners from the classes 
then competed to determine the first and second place winners of the school.  Brady and James will 
go on to represent St. Vivian in the regional competition.  We wish them luck! Go Sabres! 
 
 
 

   Congratulations to all of our spelling bee finalists from grades 6-8! We are 

very proud of their accomplishment!!! They did an awesome job representing their grades! 

(From Left: Ian Hutson, Emily Rodriguez-Maldonado, Nola Schuman, Brady McCabe, William Braun, 

James Vondrell, Jonathan Sanchez-Lopez, Tali Rucker) 

 
 
 
 
 


